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No vote on proposal 95 

RC 007 

I would like to see the 5 mile coridor reduced to not more than 1/4 mile. You would get your objective of keeping hunting on the Denali 
Highway to a mininum. 

The 5 miles wide coridor is a public hazard. It would force hunters to rage much farther out and distance would be a problem if one would 
break down with a snowmachi ne. 

You are creating an snowmachine only hunting oppertunity not allowed by all hunters. 

I have no problem with the 5 bird limit. 

My vote is NO on 95 




